
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AGENCY EXPO EVENT 
6 SEPT 2017 - 9.30am 

 
This year for the National Child Protection Week, NAPCAN are 
encouraging the community to build on “Protecting Children is 
Everyone‟s Business: Play Your Part” by focussing on the theme 
„Stronger Communities, Safer Children‟. This theme emphasises the 
importance and value of connected communities in keeping children 
and young people safe and well. 
 

You are invited to attend and participate in the Child Protection 
Week Agency Expo Event, being held on 6 September at 9.30am. 
The Expo will be held at the Department for Child Protection, 
Limestone Coast Office, 9 Elizabeth St Mount Gambier.  
 
Each agency is invited to request an allocated time slot of 5 
minutes, where they can provide a brief overview of their agency 
and the work that they do in the community. Agencies that do not 
wish to present are welcome to attend to hear from the presenters.  
 
The aim is to increase agency networking, provide information and 
education in relation to the services available within our community, 
and to reflect on the work that we all do with families and children 

within the Limestone Coast region.  
 
 
Please RSVP to Kathryn Loef (Kathryn.Loef@sa.gov.au), 
Department for Child Protection, to confirm a presentation time slot 
and numbers of staff attending the Expo by 25/08/17.  
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